
This Week in Shoreline
April 27, 2020 



COVID-19 Update

• Stay Home, Stay Safe Order
• City Hall closed to public

– Many City services provided on-line, via 
telephone, email, or drop off

• Spartan Gym, Shoreline Pool and 
Richmond Highlands Recreation Center 
are closed to the public.

• Public meetings and events have been 
cancelled through May 4

More info: shorelinewa.gov/covid



COVID-19 Update

Park & active recreation areas:
• Playgrounds, sports courts, picnic 

shelters, and ball fields are closed.
• Gatherings, games, group picnics, etc. are 

prohibited.
• Richmond Beach Saltwater Park parking 

lot closed
• Parks, trails, and natural areas accessible 

to the public

More info: shorelinewa.gov/covid



COVID-19 Update

Phase 1 Construction Restart
• Allows construction work which only can 

be performed meeting social distancing 
requirements

• Work, a COVID-19 Job Safety Plan, and 
COVID-19 Supervisor must be identified

• Enforcement by L&I
– Complaints 1-800-423-7233
– adag235@lni.wa.gov 

More info: shorelinewa.gov/covid



COVID-19 Update

If you need help:
• HopeLink Food Bank  and Supplemental 

Weekend Food Support are food resources
• Statewide moratorium on evictions
• Utilities will remain on
• Expanded rules for unemployment
• Health Benefits Exchange is enrolling
• Call 2-1-1 for other resources

More info: shorelinewa.gov/covid



COVID-19 Update

Stay informed:
• Sign up for email alerts:

– shorelinewa.gov/alert

• Dedicated COVID-19 webpage:
– shorelinewa.gov/covid

• City Social Media:
– Facebook @shorelinewa
– Twitter @shorelinewagov

More info: shorelinewa.gov/covid



Ground Floor Commercial Survey

The City invites neighbors, developers, 
and business owners to complete a 
survey about how to encourage 
successful commercial uses in the North 
City and Ridgecrest neighborhoods.

Visit: shorelinewa.gov/groundfloor
Survey open through May 10

More info: shorelinewa.gov/groundfloor



N 148th Street Bridge On-Line 
Survey

Learn more and provide your input on the 
proposed non-motorized bridge at N 148th

Street. The bridge will improve safety for 
everyone and reduce travel times for 
people walking and biking between the 
east and west sides of I-5 in Shoreline.

Visit: 148thbridge.infocommunity.org

More info: shorelinewa.gov/148thbridge
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